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Comments: I would like to register my opposition to the proposed major changes and additions to the facilities at

Holland Lake Lodge. If maintenance and repairs are needed, they should be done in a manner that maintains the

rustic character of the site, rather than adding the expansion included in the proposal. After all, this is a National

Forest facility, not a National Park. Also, I believe the campgrounds and other facilities around the lake could use

some much needed maintenance attention instead of focusing on new facilities at the lodge.  Holland Lake is a

gem that needs some TLC, not a complete overhaul.


